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	Dear NWFL Families, 
 
We hope you and your family are doing well. We know these are crazy times, and we are sure you have a ton of questions.  Our NWYFL board wants to be as transparent as possible as to where we currently stand in regard to the upcoming 2020 season.  We are excited for football, whatever form that may take! 
 
We are closely following the CDC, IFCA, IHSAA, and Wa-Nee Community Schools guidelines and recommendations.  Due to the fluidity of this situation, we will keep you updated with the latest developments for our League and summer camp as we know them. 
 
We hope that you’re enjoying practicing and playing at home! 
We are a team. We are all in this together. Everybody can play their part. Please look out for your friends and neighbors as you protect your family.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
NWYFL Board 
Go Panthers! 

	 

	 

	 


Tentative dates to look forward to: 
July 1; Registration opens 
July 31; Registration closes 
August 4th; First, Second, Third, Fourth Grade Combine  
August 6th; Fifth, Sixth Grade Combine 
August 14th; Team Announcements  
August 24th; 1st Practice 
September 12th; First Game Day 
October 17th Panther Bowl 
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